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Requesting new projects 
 

All members are free to propose a new project for EIFAAC (eg. EIFAAC members, donors, partner 

organizations, independent partner institution, EIFAAC’s own Technical and Scientific Committee (TSC), 

etc.) 

 

Procedure for new project requests: 

1. A template for new EIFAAC projects needs to be filled (EIFAAC Project Proposal). 

2. The filled template needs to be sent to EIFAAC Secretariat or the chairman of TSC. 

3. The Secretariat together with TSC reviews the document to ensure its compliance with EIFAAC rules. 

4. If questions or concerns appear, the proposal will be returned with an explanation and a request to 

re-submit it as appropriate. 

5. When the proposal is appropriate, it is forwarded for consideration to the Technical and Scientific 

Committee. 

6. Once the proposal is accepted, a project template is fulfilled and the project starts (EIFAAC Project 

Template). 

 

At any point of the preparation, please feel free to contact an EIFAAC officer for advice, preferably a 

member of the Technical and Scientific Committee. 

 

http://www.fao.org/fishery/static/eifaac/EIFAAC_Project_proposal.docx
http://www.fao.org/fishery/static/eifaac/EIFAAC_Project_template.docx
http://www.fao.org/fishery/static/eifaac/EIFAAC_Project_template.docx

